
New Microsoft Teams Desktop App Update for All ISU - Jan. 29, 2024, 9 AM 

The OIT Unified Communications Team will be updating to the newest version of Microsoft Teams on 

Monday, January 29, 2024 at 9 AM. This update will apply to any computer on which you use your ISU 

login (Windows and Macs).This update is being done ahead of Microsoft automatically updating all users 

to the newest version of Teams after March 31, 2024.  

Please contact the OIT Technology Support Center by calling 812-237-2910 or contact Unified 
Communications at Telephone/Unified Communications - Report an Issue 
 

https://indstate.teamdynamix.com/TDClient/1851/Portal/Requests/ServiceDet?ID=20846

